Novelo, Lilia

R N
Subject: FW: URGENT - Please Distribute Pasadena Petltlon Letters to. City Council Before
_ Monday Feb 1 Mtg
Attachments: Full packet for city-clerk.pdf; ATTO0001.htm

From: John Kabateck <john@kabstrat.com>

Date: January 29, 2016 at 2:44:58 PM PST

To: <c1tvclerk@c1tvofpasadena net>, <mjomsky(@cityofpasadena.net>

Subject: URGENT - Please Distribute Pasadena Petition Letters to Clty Councll Before
Monday Feb 1 Mtg

Dear Mr. Jomsky and Pasadena Clty Clerk Staff

I have attached a letter from Jot Condie, Pre51dent of the California Restaurant Association; with
petition letters signed by more than 100 Pasadena restaurant owners and members of the 4
community, urging the Pasadena City Council to support the alternative minimum wage proposal
submitted by the CRA and Pasadena Chamber of Commerce

a

Will you please make copies of the attached cover letter and constituent petition letters and
deliver/distribute them to all members of the City Council pnor to the C1ty Council meetmg thls
comlng Monday, February 1?

, Please confirm receipt of this email and that these will be distributed to all Council members.
*am reachable at this email or at 916-956-9027. Thank you very much, John Kabateck

N

02/01/2016
Item 6




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Councﬂ
"City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

~ Dear Mayor Tornek and Council Members:

We know that you are soon to determine a new minimum wage policy for the City of
Pasadena. The California Restaurant Association and Pasadena Chamber of Commerce have
advocated for a responsible minimum wage policy will both help ensure a higher wage is
targeted to those employees who will benefit from it the most wh1le also protecting and
supporting our local small businesses and jobs : .

We are submitting to you a petition signed by more than 100 Pasadena restaurant owners
and operators that calls for such a responsible minimum wage policy:
e $12.50 an hour, phased in through 2020
e One-year delay for businesses with fewer than 100 employees
o Youth Wage to help encourage employment and a career path for teens -
e Total Earnings — allowing employers to opt in to consider an employee’s. tlps and
“commissions as part of their total earmngs when con51der1ng this hlgher minimum wage

We appreciate your consideration of the concerns and recommendations of your Pasadena -
small business owners and constituents — indeed those who create jobs and contribute to the
Pasadena economy — as you deliberate and determine the best minimum wage policy for the city.
Your decision w1ll 1mpact these job creators their employees customers and the city for years to
come ¢

Thank you,

Jot Condie
‘President & CEO .
California Restaurant Association -

. Attachments




January 29, 2016

. The Honorable Mayor and City Council
- City of Pasadena

‘100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

* Dear Members of the Pasadena C'ify Council:

" As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours eliminate jobs or close our doors. :

A 60% increase in thé minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mmgated
_to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena’s small businesses,
opportumtles and the economy

In developing a new minimum wage, policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

e Develop'a minimum wage commlttee with representatlves from busmess and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena ,
» Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between ffont and beart-of-house workers |
» Incorporate a teen/training wage to prote'ct. access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers ' o o /
o Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,
See list of petition**

**Information redacted. for confidentiality.




First Name Last Name

Michael

Blair
Paul

Paul
Gale

R-lene
Millie

Jim '
Greg
Tanya
Pete
Gregg

Richard

PEGGY
Gregory
Paul
Kelly

cvan

Frank

Peggy

_ Company Cell Phone Cell Last Four _ Email

626 - 483 -

626 - 376 -

626 - 795 -

626 - 795 -
626 - 318 -

626 - 695 -
626 - 429 -

626 - 379 -
626 - 379 -
1626 -379 -
626 - 755 -
626 - 695 -

818-299- -

626 - 399 -
310 -499 -
626 - 744 -

626 - 449 -

626 - 460 -

626 - 340 -

626 - 399 -




Michael 626 - 483 -

. | -
Gae N -
- 1 -
TONI I 626-393- 8 .
Armando I -
s S -
Anthony l ) -
wo |
vy I -
[ S -
Paul I 626 - 824 - .
. -
. -
o |
. -
i -
Dean i [
- | |
Skl | sco. S
0 818 - 653 -




sandra

Mojgan

Jennifer
Chris
Ron
Laufa )
—
john
' Kayln
Victor
Ed
Sophia
James
Vasilike
Curt

Natalie
Malli

Gregg

Toni K.
Pete
John
Kelley
Maria
Jim

Sirak

626 - 792 -

626 - 644 -

310-497 -
626-833 -
626-676-
818-519 -
626 - 524 -
360 - 286 -
626 - 233 -

818 -484 -

626795 -
626 - 665 -
323-251-
323-333 -

626 -278 -
626 - 485 -

626 - 695 -

626 - 893 -
626 - 793 -

626 - 524 -

626 -793 -
626 -272 -

626 -379 -

818 -636 -




Fred 626 - 755 - -
Lo |
Jessie I
v [
wi i
i
Lo i
. I
Lorraine I
e |
Tony 626 - 533 -
Efrain I
Michael I
|
e 1
e [
- 1
o
pugere
= |
e




Kathleen
Paul

Angel

Anson

Judy

Adaobi
John
Eroka

| Luis

Melanie

Thibbode
e

Bernardo -

Abel
éhallom
M_arcial '
Bill
Ryan
Stac
Jennine
Bobby
Bob‘by
Tom

Ted

Woradit -

626 - 578 -
323-719 -

626 - 372 -

626 - 794 -

'626 - 797 -
909 - 636 -
626 - 617 -
626 - 808 -

808 - 866 -
310 - 528 -

213 -359 -

/7 .
626 - 577 -

626 - 795 -

310-749 -

626 -319 -
626 - 827 -
213 -448 -

626 - 429 -

626 - 201 -
 626 - 665 -
626 - 665 -
818 - 441 -
630 -217 -

323 - 552 -




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena
100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena Cify Council:

" As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum Wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated. .
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy. '

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

 Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from buéineés and labor to
- discuss what'is best for Pasadena ‘ _ o
o Consider total compensation for tipped'employees who make well above minimum
‘wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protecf access to entry-level jobs for young and
| unskilled workers ' '
o Include slower implementation timeline for sméll businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

- Sincerely,

Michae! [N
626- 483 -




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and C1ty Council
- City of Pasadena”

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
" to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.’ «

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we prge you to:

. Develop a m'inimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena |
o Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
B wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of—house workers
~ o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to enfry-leVel jobs for youﬁg and
“unskilled workers ' .
o Include slower implementatioﬂ timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

~ Sincerely,

lair [
626-376 -l




January 29, 2016

‘The Honorable Mayor and City. Council
City of Pasadena ‘ '

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena CA 91109

- Dear Members of the Pasadena City Councﬂ

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, ‘but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy. s

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

v

« Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena . } |
"« Consider total compensatlon for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equahty between front and heart—of house workers
. Incorporate a teen/trammg wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers '
. Include slower 1mplementatlon timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predlctable

Sincerely,

Paul- ‘
626-795 -l




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

b

“ As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to.$15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
* help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors..

" A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy. :
R . A
In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

» Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from businessLand labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena } |

o Consider total 'compensation for tipped employees who rhake well above minimum
wage to help create income equahty between front and heart-of- house workers |

. Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers ‘

o Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Paul- o : : ‘. | )
626-795- [ ' A 4 | | h




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Councﬂ
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue.

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
_ help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages w1th the need to protect Pasadena's small busmesses
opportunities and the economy. :

In 'éleveloping a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

o Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from busin\ess' and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena | | ‘
"« Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above mmlmum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of house workers E
o - Incorporate a teen/trammg wage to protect access to entry- level jobs for young and
unskilled workers - B , |
o Include slower lmplementatlon tlmelme for small businesses to ensure an increase is -

steady and predictable

" Sincerely,

Gale-
626-318 - |||

N




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

" 100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

~ As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
* hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages w1th the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and thé economy: »

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

e Develop a minimum wage commlttee with representatives from business and laborto
discuss what is best for Pasadena ,
. Cons1der total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
" wage o help create income- equahty between front and heart—of house workers, A
. Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers |
"o Include slower implementation timeline for small busines'ses'to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

-Sincerely,

Relene I
626-695 - |l




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena”

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mltlgated
0 balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy. :

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

‘o Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena
. Con81der total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum -
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of- house workers
e Incorporate a teen/fraining wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and -
 unskilled workers _ | |
o Include slower implementation timelinel for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

witie I
626-429- )




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Councﬂ
City of Pasadena
. 100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of ttle Pasadena City Council:
/

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees; but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated.
to balance the need for increased Wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunltles and the economy. : ' :

In developmg a new minimum wage poligy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Develop a minimum wage committee w1th representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena _
o« Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
‘wage to help create income eqﬁality between front and heart-of-house workers )
o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect aCcess to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled Wc')rkers ‘ | ‘ Q |
. » Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

" Sincerely,




January 29, 2016
‘The Honorable Mayor and City Councﬂ
City of Pasadena

- 100 N. Garfield Avenue
. Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimom wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
~ help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors. "

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small busmesses
opportunities and the economy. -

In deVeloping a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Develop a minimum wage committee w1th representatlves from busmess and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena |
« Consider total compensatlon for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equallty between front and heart-of- house workers |
o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level JObS for young and
unskilled workers . _
¢ Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ehSure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

creg [
626 -379 - |}




. _January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and Clty Councﬂ
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
“hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small busmesses
’opportumtles and the economy.

In_,developlng a new minimum wage' policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

-/ "o Developa minimunr wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena » ,
. Consider total compenSation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
. Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level JObS for young and
unskilled workers
. Inchjde slower im'pleme_ntation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

ste_ady and predictable

Sincerely,

- Tanya [
626 -379- |}




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and C1ty Councrl
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue -

Pasadena, CA 91109 -

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Couneil:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase.to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

~J
In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

e Developa minimum Wage committee with representatives from business and labor to |
discuss what is best for Pasadena R ‘
«  Consider total compensatlon for tipped employees Who make well above mmlmum
" wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house Workers |
o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect aceessjto entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers
e Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

- steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Pete-
626-755 - Il




" January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council -

City of Pasadena - ' \
100 N. Garfield Avenue ' : ;

- Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefuilly considered and thoughtfully rriitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena’s small busmesses
opportunities and the economy

~ In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

e Develop a minimum wage committee with represehtatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena ‘ |
"o Consider total compensation forvtipped employees who make well above minimum
| wage to help create incbme equality between front aﬁd heart-of-house workers : '
. Incorpofaté_ a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-leVel jobs for young and
| unskilled workers | '
o Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable -

Sincerely,

- arege M

626- 695 - |



January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
~ City of Pasadena
- 100 N. Garfield Avenue
Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

~ As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, ehmmate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages w1th the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportumtles and the economy.

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

e Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena |
o Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum -
*_wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
* - Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers . | '
o Include slower im'plementhtion timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely, -

Richard -
|
818-299 - |}




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena -

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, ehmlnate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small busmesses
opportunltles and the economy.

In .developmg a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. ,Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
dlscuss what is best for Pasadena

. Con51der total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimunl.
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers

e Incorporate a teen/trammg wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers v

o Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure.an increase is

-~ steady and predictable

Sincerely, )

pecoy I
626-399 - |l




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Councﬂ
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109 .

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considefed and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

In develbping anew miriimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

‘

o Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena
"o Consider total coﬁipensation for tipped émployeesfwho make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
. Incorporate- a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers o | |
o Include slower 1mplementatlon tlmelme for small busmesses to ensure an mcrease is

steady and predlctable

Sincerely,

Gregory -
310-499 - [l




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and C1ty Council’
City of Pasadena :

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109 -

Dear Members of the Pasadena. City Council:

“As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations, will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors. :

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to. protect Pasadena ] small busmesses
* opportunities and the economy. :

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena , |
o Consider total compenSation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
. Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobé for young and
unskilled workers ‘ '
. Inc,lﬁde slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

- Sincerely,




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and C1ty Counc11
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109 -

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers:you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportumtles and the economy
In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:
. J ' : . -
_» Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena o , V , |
. Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make Well above minimum
~ Wwageto help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers _
. Incorporate a teen/trammg wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
"~ unskilled workers ,
o Include slower»implenlentation timeline for small b(usi’nesvses o ensure an increase is
- steady and predicrable | |

s
\
-

Sincerely,

kely I
626 - 449 - |l




January 29, 2016

_ The Honorable Mayor and Clty Councﬂ

C1ty of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue . S

" Pasadena, CA 91109 . , _ - -

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our efployees, but a mlmmum wage increase to $15 per -
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mltlgated
to balance the need for increased wages w1th the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses, -
» opportumtles and the economy. -

In developlng a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to: "

o Develop a minimum wage committee with representatlves from business and labor to-
discuss. What is best for Pasadena
o Consider total compensation for tlpped employees who make well above minimum
,' wage to help create income equallty between front and heart-of-house workers
o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and -
unskilled workers , -
¢ Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to enéure an'incfeae'e is

' steady and predictable -

Sincerely,

evan i :
626 - 460 - |} _ : '




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Membefs of the Pasadena City Couneil:

As testaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and ‘thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,

: opportumtles and the economy
,

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

-« Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to . .

discuss what is best for Pasadena _ ' S
o Consider total compensation for tipped employeesv who make well above minimum
| wage to hélp create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers |
o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers '
‘e Include slower 1mplementatlon timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

_Frank-
626 - 340 - [l




January 29, 2016

: The Honorable Mayor and Clty Council
' City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue:

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council: .

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors..

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated:
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena s small businesses,
opportunities and the economy. :

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to -
discuss what is best for Pasadena | |
o Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
* Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
| unskilled workers
¢ Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable ' o vy

Sincerely,

Pegey N
626-399 -l




.Tanuary 29,2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

- Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs.or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small busmesses
opportumtles and the economy.

In developing' a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasudena ‘ L -‘
» Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
. wageto help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
. Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
“unskilled workers
'« Include slower implementation timeline foi’ small businessés to ensure an increase is -

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

michae! ||
626-483 -




. January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council -
City of Pasadena , '

100 N. Garfield Avenue <
Pasadena, CA 91109 \ :

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully cons1dered and thoughtfully mltlgated _
~ to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
- opportunities and the economy. :

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. _Develop a minimum wage committee Wlth representatlves from business and labor to

-discuss what is best for Pasadena '

o Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create 1ncome equality between front and heart-of-house workers

* Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry -level jobs for young and
unskilled workers B

o Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is -

- steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Stéye- |
310-9s0- [




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and C1ty Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant o owners, we all care about our employees but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors. ‘

A 60% increase in the minimum ‘wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
* to balance the need for incréased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

In developing_a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena We urge you to:

K Develop a minimum wage committee with representatlves from busmess and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena _ ‘

. C0n31der total compensatlon for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of- house workers

e Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry- level _]ObS for young and
unskilled workers - '

e  Include slower implementation timeline foi' small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

~ Sincerely,

Frank-
626-340 -



January 29, 2016 :

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

‘Dear Members of the Pasa’den,é City. Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per -
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seekto
help and may force many of usto cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors. ' '

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
" to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
~opportunities and the economy. ' '

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

o Developa minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to

dfspuss what is best for Pasadena ‘
e Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make weﬂ above minimum
wage to help create inCome equality between front and heart-of-house workers
o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and :

unskilled workers ‘ - ‘ .

«  Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

“steady and predictable

Sincerely,

 Gale -
626-313- |l




January 29, 2016

- The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

" 100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109 |

Dear Members of the Pésadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate Jobs or close our doors

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.-

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. e Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss'what is best for Pasadena - ,
. Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equahty between front and heart-of- house workers -
o Incorporate a teen/trammg wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and -
- unskilled workers _ _ ‘
o Include slower implementation %imeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is -

. steady and predictable'

Sincerely,

: Joanne-
626-577 - |l




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
. City of Pasadena -

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
‘help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
" to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small busmesses
- opportunities and the economy

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

« Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena .

o Consider total compensation for tipped ’emp'loyees who make well above minimum
‘wage to help create income equallty between front and heart-of-house workers

. Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and

o unskilled workers ' '

o Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Tont K. [
626-893- |




January 29, 2016

- The Honorable Mayor and City Council
- City of Pasadena

© 100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage. increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastatlng consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
~ to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

s Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena '
o Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
. Incorporateb a teel_i/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers’ | o
e ' Include slower implementation timeline for small bus_inésses to ensure an increase is

-~ steady and predictable

Sincerely,

\Armando- | _ | : -
626-926 - [ | ‘?




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena Cify Council:.

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

o

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully"mitigated’
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
‘ opportumtles and the economy

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

‘o Develop 2 minimum wage committee With representatives from business-and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena | | |

o Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of- house workers

o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and |

| unskilled workers | ' :

. Inclode' slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is -

" steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Luis- ' ' ~
626-375-




- January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and C1ty Council
- City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

) :
Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or cl'ose our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully consrdered and thoughtfully mitigated
~ to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena ] small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

>

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena J ’
~« Consider total compensatlon for tipped employees who make well above minimum
‘wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
o Incorporate a teen/trammg Wage to protect access to entry- -level JObS for young and
unskilled workers _ ‘
o Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Anthony -
- 626-436-




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but # minimum wage increase to $15 pet
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate JObS or close our doors

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully m1t1gated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena s small businesses,
" opportunities and the economy.

\

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we nrge youto: -

e Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to.
discuss what is best for Pasadena o ,

o  Consider total compensatlon for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers

. Inborpb_rate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for yeung and
unskilled workers ‘ ) . |

+ Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Avel [
- 626-926 -




January 29, 2016 -

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all caije about our employees, but a minimum wage i'ncreaseb to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadega’s small businesses,
opportunities and the economy. o ' , : .

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

e Develop a minim_um wage committee with representatiVes from business and labor to
| discuss what is best for Pasadena - A
o Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
. Inéorporate a téeh/trainihg wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers ,
. Ihclude slower in_iplementation timeline for small businesses to-ensure an incréase is

steady.and predictable

Sincerely,

- Vandy I
- 626-486 -l




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena '
100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

- As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum Wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge youl to:

. Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena” | '
o Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of- house: workers ‘
. Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
‘unskilled workers ' A
o Include slower implementation tlmelme for small businesses to ensure an mcrease is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

“Toni [
626-893 - [l




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91 1409

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

/

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% iricrease in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mltlgated
to balance the need for increased wages wrth the need to protect Pasadena s small busmesses
opportunities and the economy. : :

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

« Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena ' | \

.- Con51der total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equahty between front and heart-of-house workers :

. Incorporate a teen/trammg wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers '

o Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

 paul

s

626-824-




~* January 29, 2016

- The Honorable Mayor and City Council
_City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

~ Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, ehmmate jobs or close our doors

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully con31dered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages W1th the need to protect Pasadena’s small busmesses
~ opportunities and the economy. -

Al

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to: .

. Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena - '
. Cons1der total compensatlon for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of- house workers
e- - Incorporate a teen/trammg wage to protect access to entry-level ]ObS for young and
" unskilled workers
‘o . Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an ihcrease is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Al|ce-
1 626-792 - -




January 29, 2016

: The Honorable Mayor and City Councﬂ
City of Pasadena - : !
100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

- Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council: -

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated -
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
- opportunities and the economy.. (

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Develop a minimum wage committee with representatlves from busmess and labor to
_discuss what is best for Pasadena '
o Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create‘income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
° - Incorporate a teen/trammg wage to protect access to entry-level JObS for young and
‘unskilled workers A ' _
. Include slower 1mplementatlon tlmelme for small busmesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

V Audrey- | .
626-437-




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and C1ty Councﬂ
Clty of Pasadena

'100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91 109

Dear Members of the Pasadena C1ty Counc1l

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees but a minimum wage increase to $15 per |
hour without m1t1gat1ons will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small busmesses '
opportunities and the economy. '

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:
e Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
" discuss what is best for Pasadena - | |
o Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well 'aboye minimum ‘
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers |
e Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-\le‘v‘eI jobs for young and
unskilled workers ) ' ' | ' .
]

o Include slower lmplementatlon timeline for small busmesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

chris[ il
626- 449 - |




January 29, 2016

- The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenuer. -

~ Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, ehmmate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum Wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena S small businesses,
opportunities and the economy. :

«

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

o Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from bus'iness and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena
. Consider total compensation for tipped emploYees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect aceess to entry-ievel jobs for young;r and
unskilled workers
- Include slower 1mplementat10n tlmellne for small businesses to ensure an mcrease 1s ‘

' steady and predictable

(

Sincerely,

Tanys I
626-379 - |l




January 29, 2016

~ The Honorable Mayor and Clty Councﬂ
City of Pasadena” -
100 N. Garfield Avenue
Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to -
help and may force many of us to cut hours, ellmmate Jobs or close our doors

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages W1th the need to protect Pasadena’s small businesses,
opportunities and the economy. , \

In deVeloping a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

e Develop a minimum wage co_mmittee with representatives from busines§ and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena | |
o Consider total compenSation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
K Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers | | | N

« Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

- gim [
323-573- [




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
- City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be. carefully considered and thoughtfully mltlgated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

In developing a new minimum wagé policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

o Develop a minimum wage committee with representatiyes from business and labor to |
discuss what is best for Pasadena |
o Consider total compensation for tipped empldyées who make well above minimum
- wage to help create income equality betvs}een.front and heart-of-house workers
. Incorpbrafe a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers » | » ‘
« Include slower implementaﬁon timeline for small businéss_es to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

’ ‘Dean'- ' ’ | S o
626-277- I | | | | | |




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to-
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena s small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

In developing anew neinimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Develop a minimum wage committee with representatlves from busmess and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena ‘ '
K Con51der total compensatlon for tipped employees who make well above minimum
_ wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house Workers
o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
‘unskilled workers -
o Include slower lmplementatlon tlmelme for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Cynthia -
310-937- |




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena '
100 N. Garfield Avenue

_Pasadena CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Councll

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastatmg consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum Wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena s small busmesses
'opportunltles and the economy :

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

'« Developa minimum wage committee with representatiy'es from business and labor to
- discuss what is best for Pasadena | |
. Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimuml
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers -
o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry -level Jobs for young and
* unskilled workers ' ‘
‘e Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

~ steady and predictable

Sincerely,

ick [
818-929- |l




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Councﬂ «
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors. '

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses, .
opportunities and the economy ' :

" In develOping a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

° - Devel\op a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what i is best for Pasadena o
. Con51der total compensatlon for- tipped employees who make well above mmlmum
wage to help create 1ncome equality between front.and heart—of ~house workers -
. Iﬁcorporete a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
 unskilled workers | \
o Include slower implementation tlmelme for small busmesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Acrreno [
818:653 -




January 29, 2016

~The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena ’

" 100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

~ As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees but a minimum wage increase to $15 per -
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
, help and may force many of us to cut hours eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully cons1dered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena s'small businesses,
opportunities and the economy. '

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Develop a miinimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena '

. Consider tofal compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers A

. Incofporate a teen/training wage .to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers _

«  Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Athena - :
s18-790- [




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:
As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per

hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% i increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated

to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small busmesses
opportunities and the economy.

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

« Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena J

o Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers

o Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers

o Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

sandra -
626-792 - |l




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and Clty Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

CAs restaurant owners, we all care about our employees but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportun1t1es and the economy. ,

In developlng a new minimum wage pohcy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Detrelop a minimum wage. committee with representatiyes from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena '
- » _Consider total compensation for tlpped employees who make well above minimum
- wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
o Incorporate a teen/training Wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers .
. FInclude slower implementation timeline for small businesses t0'ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Jennifer-
310-497 - |l




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and Clty Council
- City of Pasadena
- 100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

" Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully con51dered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena s small busmesses
opportumtles and the economy ~ - :

In developlng a new minimum wage pohcy for Pasadena we urge you to:

o Developa minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena. | |
e Consider total compensation for tipped einployees who make well above minimum
*wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
o . Incorporate a teen/tralmng wage to protect access to entry-level _]ObS for young and
- unskilled workers
o Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

.steady and predictable

Sincerely,

Chris -
626-833- [l




January 29, 2016

: v
The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena.
100 N. Garfield Avenue.
Pasadena, CA 91 109

Dear Members of the Pasadena Clty Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors: - '

~"A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small busmesses
_opportunltles and the economy.

In -deVeloping a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we ufge you to:

. Develop a minimum wage commlttee with representatlves from busmess andJabor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena '

« - Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum )
wage to help create income :equality between front ahd‘heart-of-house workers

e Incorporate a teen/training Wage to protect access to entry-level jdbs for young and
unskilled workers ' |

. vn‘Include slower 1mplementat10n tlmelme for small businesses to ensure an increase is :

steady and predxctable

Sincerely,

Ron - :
626 -676 - I




January 29, 2016 |

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena '

100'N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:.

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy. ' ' ' ‘

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge Sfou to:

-+ Develop a minimum wage committee with representativés from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena

-« Consider total coriipensatio'n for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income. equality between front and heart-of-house workers’ |

. Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and--
‘unskilled workers

« Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable -

Sincerely,

Laura -
818-519-J




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena .

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

,Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our- employees but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
- help and may force many of us to cut hours, ehmlnate JObS or close our doors :

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
' to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to: ~

o Developa minimum wage coﬂlmittee with representatives frdm_ business and labor to
_discuss what is best for Pasadena | | _ |
o Consider t'qtail eompensation for 'tipped employees who make well above minimum
. wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
¢ Incorporate a teen/tréining wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and -
unskilled workers | - ‘
o Include slower lmplementatlon timeline for small busmesses to-ensure an-increase is

~ steady. and predictable

Sincerely,

“john NN
626-524 - |l



January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

_ As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, ehmmate jobs or close our doors.

- A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully rhitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena s small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

~ In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

« Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena

o Consider total c'ompenSation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equalify between front and heart-of-house workers

. Incorporate a teen/training Wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and.
unskilled workers | |

e Include slower implementatimi timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

. Sincerely,

kayin [N
360 - 286 - [l




January 29, 2016

; The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena ,

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

r

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council: _ |

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated B
_to balance the need for increased wages w1th the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
‘opportunities and the economy :

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we ilrge you to:

 Develop a minimum wage committee with representatiVes from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena
« Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of- house workers
. Incorporate a teen/trammg wage to protect access to entry -level jobs for- young and
unskilled workers A
o Include s,lower‘implementzition timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

| steady' and predictable

Sincerely,

Victor - _
626-233 - |}




January 29, 2016

)

‘The Honorable Mayor and City Council.
City of Pasadena o
100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

‘As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
. opportunities and the economy. L ~ :

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you t»0>:

. Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss whaf is best for Pasadena :
"« Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum .
wage fo help create income equality between frbﬁt and heart-of-house workers
o . Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
. unskilled Wdrkers - .

o Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

€

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

ed [
818-484-




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
. City of Pasadena
100 N. Garfield Avenue
Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restauraht owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefull;} considered and thoughtfully.mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small busmesses, '
opportunities and the economy. - v

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

* o Developa mi‘nimum wage committee with represcritétives from business and labor to.
discuss what is vbeslt for ‘Pasadcna >
. Consi‘de'r total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
| . wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
. Incorpofate a. teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers _ - ‘
e Include slower 1mplementatlon timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable ' » \

Sincerely,

* Sophia -
626-795- |




January 29, 2016

" The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena _

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Membérs of the Pasadena City Council: .

» As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per.
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena s small businesses,
opportumtles and the economy.

In developmg a new minimum wage pollcy for Pasadena we urge you to:

e Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena : ' B

« Consider total compensatlon for tipped employees who make Well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers _

 Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers o | A ;

"« Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is \

steady and predictable

Sincerely,

James-
626 - 665 - Il




- January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena -

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council: ; L ' N

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, ehmmate jObS or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

 Develop a minimum wage committee with represgntatives' from business and lab(or to
discuss what is best for Pasadena

. Consider total compensatlon for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers

. In/corporate' a teen/tréin‘ing wage to protect access to entry-level jobs for young and
unskilled workers | |

e Include slower implemelitation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

-Sincerely,

Vasilike-
323-251- |l



January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
~ City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

‘Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council: . ' \

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
“hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

: A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena S small businesses,
opportunities and the economy.

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

o Develop a minimum wage committee with representétives from busirress and labor to |
discuss what is best for Pasadena -
o Consider total compensatlon for tipped employees who make well above minimum
- wage to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
' '_ Incorporate a teen/training wage to protect access o entry-level jobs for young and.
unskilled workers - o
¢ Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely,




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council

City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue _ :
Pasadena, CA 91109 . ' . ' 7

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

~

,As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a miﬁimum wage increase to $15 per
hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seekto
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena s small businesses,
_opportumtles and the economy. :

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena .

. Cons1der total compensation for tlpped employees who make well above minimum
wage to help create income equahty between front and heart-of-house workers

. Incorporate a teen/trammg wage to protect access to entry—level jobs for young and }
unskilled workers

« Include slower implementation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

steady and predictable

Sincerely, -

atatie [
626-273- o




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
_City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
- hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors.

A 60% increase in the ‘minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully mitigated
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses,
opportunltles and the economy :

In developing a new minimum Wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:

. Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
: dlscuss what is best for Pasadena | |
« Consider total compensatlon for tlpped employees who make well above minimum
‘'wage to help create income equahty between front and heart-of-house workers ‘
. Incorporate a teen/trammg wage to protect access to entry-level JObS for young and
~ unskilled workers }
. Includo slower implementation timeline for sxnall businesses to ensure an increase is

 steady and predictable

Sincerely,

-~ wali [JJ§
e26-45- ]




January 29, 2016

The Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Pasadena - '

100 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Members of the Pasadena City Council:

As restaurant owners, we all care about our employees, but a minimum wage increase to $15 per
“hour without mitigations will have devastating consequences for the very workers you seek to
help and may force many of us to cut hours, eliminate jobs or close our doors. »

A 60% increase in the minimum wage must be carefully considered and thoughtfully fniﬁgated —
to balance the need for increased wages with the need to protect Pasadena's small businesses, o
" opportunities and the economy. - ' ' '-

e

In developing a new minimum wage policy for Pasadena we urge you to:.

 Develop a minimum wage committee with representatives from business and labor to
discuss what is best for Pasadena »
» Consider total compensation for tipped employees who make well above minimum
wagé to help create income equality between front and heart-of-house workers
K Incorporat‘e‘_a teen/training wage to protect access to entry-level jobs. for young and
unskilled workers '_
. Include slower _implemehtation timeline for small businesses to ensure an increase is

- steady and predictable . . _ v

~ Sincerely,

626 - 695 - ||

Gregg- o ' o ) | o
|



